
  

   

AUGUST NEWSLETTER 

 

 

Revised House Rules Posted 

The Board of Directors has approved revisions to the House Rules. 

These were in final draft when COVID-19 came to visit. We have now 

competed another review and finalized the changes. These are the 

rules members should follow when visiting and as members of the 

Gerry No. 5. The changes are minor – adding some unwritten rules 

and updating others to be relevant to today’s world. 

 

A few copies are available at the Club and they are always posted on 

the web site at www.gerry5.com/library. Please address any 

comments or questions to the Manager or a member of the Board of 

Directors. 

 

Reminder – No Outside Alcohol Allowed 

One of our House Rules is that no alcohol purchased outside the Gerry may be 

brought onto the premises by members or guests under any circumstances. 

Lately, we have encountered a few instances where this has occurred. Please be 

mindful of this rule and follow it. This includes private parties in the Function Hall. 

 

Keep Your Contact Information Updated 

Lately we’ve realized that some of members have not updated their contact 

information (address, phone number(s), email address) with the Gerry. We’ve 

tried to contact some of you and found our data is not current. A House Rule 

http://www.gerry5.com/library


states that members are responsible to provide this information to us when it 

changes to keep our records current. You may leave the information at the bar for 

the Secretary or email it to gerry5vfa@yahoo.com or ziggyii@comcast.net. Thank 

you! You never know what you may be missing.  

 

Membership Update 

The following applicants were voted membership at the August 2nd member 

meeting: Eugene Bova and Debra Weston of Marblehead 

. 
The following applicants were read and posted for voting at the September 6th 

member meeting: Tristan Benoit, Eric Galardi, Ryan Megenedy, and Michael 

Quillen all of Marblehead. 

 

Our current membership with the new members is 781. 

 

TUESDAY NIGHT GAME NIGHT!  
Join us from 7:00 - 9:00 p.m. on Tuesday evenings. Hosted by Frank and 
Lauren Mazzoni. Come up and play games. Have fun with your fellow 
members and friends!  There may be prizes! A great way to spend an 
evening. 
 

HOT DOG SUNDAYS 

Starting at noon each Sunday this summer, we will have delicious hot dogs 

for sale. $2.50 each or 2 for $4.00 (prices subject to change). Come up and 

enjoy. It’s almost like being at a game.  

 

9th Annual Craft Fair, Saturday, November 18th – SAVE THE DATE! 
Our popular Craft Fair is returning for its ninth occurrence on Saturday, 
November 18th, 9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.  We look forward to this year’s event 
and are now accepting applications for vendors who are members or have 
participated in the past. Forms are being emailed to all previous participants 
and are available on the Gerry5.com website on the library page for new 
vendors (http://www.gerry5.com/library. 

 

mailto:gerry5vfa@yahoo.com
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The table prices are $45.00 each for returning vendors and members, $50.00 
each for new vendors. If you are bringing your own table(s), spaces are 
$45.00 regardless if you are a new, returning, or member vendor. We have 
dropped the upcharge for a table with wall space but should you want a 
certain location please indicate this on the application. Special requests will 
be dealt with on a first-come, first-serve basis. We will do our very best to 
accommodate you. The deadline for members and returning vendors to 
register is September 25th.  Any remaining tables will be sold at the $50 
rate. First come, first served. 

 



Just interested in shopping? Mark your calendar! We plan to have breakfast 
and lunch items for sale during the event. We will have raffles and be 
accepting donations for the Angel Fund. Come browse, shop, BUY! Just In 
time for the Fall/Winter holidays. Don’t miss it! 
 

PASSAGES 

Robert Bouchard, father of member Gary Bouchard, passed on July 21, 
2023, at the age of 82. Born in Salem on Christmas Eve, he graduated with 
honors from Salem High. His innate business sense and unparalleled work 
ethic as he grew the family business exponentially in the years that 
followed.  
He built race cars that his "Racing 97" team raced across New England. They 
were a formidable team thanks to Robert's mechanical innovations.  
His family was his greatest joy. He loved gardening, spending time at Lake 
Winnipesaukee, enjoying snowmobiling, cross-country skiing, and boating. 
Our condolences to family and friends. 

 

 
 

IMPORTANT DATE REMINDERS! 

 
Thursday, August 10th, Patriots vs. Houston, 7:00 p.m. (preseason) 

 

Wednesday, August 16th, Board of Directors Meeting, 6:00 p.m. 

 

Saturday, August 19th, Patriots @ Green Bay, 8:00 p.m. (preseason) 

 

Friday, August 25th, Patriots @ Tennessee, 8:15 p.m. (preseason) 

 

Monday, September 4th, LABOR DAY 

 

Wednesday, September 6th, Board of Directors Meeting, 6:00 p.m. 

 



 

 K/C2 Regular Menu. 

(under Business Documents - K/C2 Menu) 

https://gerry5.com/library
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Gerry Gear Inventory Sale 

 

The items listed on the web site and on the flyers at the Club are available for 

immediate purchase! The prices will never be lower as we revamp our 

merchandising process. All items must go! 

See an item you wish to purchase? Fill out a purchase form and give it to the 

manager. Payment must be received in full with your order. Once received, the 

Secretary will notify you when ready for pick-up. 

Want something but it isn't available on our list? Hold that thought! We will be 

publishing our revised merchandise sales policy very soon. We will offer most of 

the same items but are making changes to the purchase process. An order form 

will be required with payment up front. Details are coming!   

 

Remember there are always things to do at the Gerry. Whether you want to 

socialize or just relax, we’re here for you. Don’t forget to check out the games in 

the Clubroom and the Function Hall (when not in use).  

 

Comments? Questions? Complaints? Please address these to the manager 

or the Board in writing, via email, or in person. Have an issue while at the 

Gerry, please report it to the bartender and/or manager.  

All issues are reported to the Board. 

 

Thank you for reading! 

  

 
    

 

 

 


